
School Council Meeting Notes 
August 28, 2025 

Mrs. Shillcutt called the meeting to order at 4:33 PM. The following members were in 
attendance: Mrs. Carter and Mrs. Shillcutt. Mrs. Shillcutt requested approval of the agenda 
and previous meeting minutes. Both were approved. Mrs. Shillcutt introduced Mary Gomez 
to the School Council. Ms. Gomez gave a presentation on the new Computer Science class 
being offered during specials. Ms. Gomez shared a PPT with the members and provided 
information about some of the robotic offerings for this school year. New teachers, Mrs. 
Nasworthy and Ms. Butler, joined the School Council for this year. Mrs. Bips and Mrs. Wood 
are two new parents that will be joining the school council. There was no new business 
discussed. If council members have any additional topics to address, they will email Mrs. 
Shillcutt, the principal. If no topics are requested, Mrs. Shillcutt will share school data from 
2024-2025. The School Council had no further questions or new topics for discussion. 
School Council meetings for the 2025-2026 school year are as follows: 10/30, 2/26, and 
5/14. The meeting was adjourned at 4:59 PM. 

 


